
DURHAM RECilDNAL 

POLICE 
leaders in community safety 

Delivered via Email 

June 23, 201 6 

SLANSKYLAW 
1062 College Street 
Lower Level 
Toronto, Ontario 
M6H 1A9 

Attention: Paul Slansky 

Dear Mr. Slanksy: 

RE: Best, Donald 

Your letter addressed to the Chief of Police, Paul Martin dated June 15, 2016 has been 
forwarded to my office for response. 

Your client' s public website is easily accessible by any individual who wishes to view it. 

No further response to your letter will be provided. 

Yours Truly, 

Inspector Mark Morissette 
Executive Officer to the Chief of Police 
/ct 
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